
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The 
Gas Cap 

May 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Monthly Publication of the Corvette Club of Delaware Valley
  



2 | G a s  C a p  
 

Our first Cruise night in April was a very successful event.  A special Thank you goes 
out to Candy Merlino and those club members Chris Merlino, Johnny Bacon, Jeff 
Kauf, and Frank Conti who helped her selling Pretzels, Hot Dogs, Tomato pie slices, 
50/50 tickets and car judging. Approximately 100 cars were in the show, which is a 
great turnout for the Cruise night.  
     
The April GM meeting had a very good turnout.  Dave Petersen volunteered to 
come up to the podium and discuss some of the issues that Bryner Chevrolet has 
with their customers and the General Motors corporation. His talk was extremely 
interesting and informative.  Thanks Dave, good job. 
 
Jeff Kauf is doing a great job in learning the details and particulars of being the new 
Treasurer of our club.  Thanks, Tim Simmons, for spending your time and effort in 
working with Jeff and again thanks for stepping up in taking on this role. 
 
The process of focusing on the future of CECF is on hold until after the tax season.   
 
The Warminster VFW is looking for Corvettes to be in the Warminster Memorial 
Day parade. If you’re interested arrive at the Warminster municipal Township 
building at 10:00 am. 
 
The May General Membership will be at the Warminster VFW on the 17th starting 
at 7:00 pm.   
 
I wish you and your families the best. 
Ed 
 
 
 
  

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 
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Welcome!! 
 

Robert Price – 1964 Daytona Blue Coupe 
Hal Walsh – 2023 Convertible 

 
 

Total Members to date - 342!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

WELCOME NEW CCDV MEMBERS! 

Hal Walsh – 2023 Hypersonic Gray HTC 

Robert Price 1964 Daytona Blue Coupe 

New Name Tags 

$20.00 Each 
Must Pay at Time of Order 

Contact: Candy Merlino 
(215) 779-9454 
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HIGHLIGHTS FROM CCDV BOARD MEETING  

April 11, 2024 
 

General Membership Meetings will start at 7:00pm. 
 
 
New Treasurer in training – Jeff Kauf – Official handoff in July 

 
Activities – Activities –  John B. / Candy M.  

• Saturday, April 13th   – Breakfast at American Star Diner @ 9:30am 
• Saturday, April 20th  - First Cruise Night of the season @ 5 PM until dusk 
• Sunday, May 5th – Dinner at Panache Woodfire Grill @ TBD – location 602 W 

Skippack Pike, Blue Bell, PA 19422 
• Sunday, May 12th Breakfast at Break Time Family Restaurant & Diner @ 9:30am – 

location 41 York Rd, Warminster, PA  18974 
 

Membership –  • Total number of members – 342 
 

CCDV Name Tags 
Please contact Candy Merlino – cmerlino.ccdv@yahoo.com 

New Members – get your name tags.  
New Car - get your new name tag. 

Tags are $20.00 each, at least three orders are needed to send to 
the Company. 

CCDV License Plates 
Anyone interested in purchasing a Club License Plate,  
please contact: Tim Simmons - tasimmons@gmail.com 

Regular CCDV Plate - $38.00; Personalized CCDV Plate - $166.00 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

CCDV BOARD MINUTES 

Croydon Memorial Day Parade -When:  Monday, May 27th, 2024 
Assemble at 10:45 am at VFW, 901 Bellevue Ave, Croydon 
Please meet at the Croydon VFW and we will go to the staging area together at 11am. 
 
The Parade will start at 11:30 am and is 1 mile long. There will be a Memorial ceremony after 
the Parade at the VFW.  Decorate your cars for the parade if you choose to do so.  Please sign 
up in the forum if you will be attending, so we can let the parade planners know as a courtesy. 
 
If you have any questions, please call Candy Merlino 215-779-9454. Thanks! 
 

mailto:cmerlino.ccdv@yahoo.com
mailto:tasimmons@gmail.com
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Club Leadership: 

President:  
Ed Bonk  (267) 253-7460 
 
Vice President:  
Tom Weigand 
 
Treasurer:  
Jeff Kauf  
 
Recording Secretary: 
Candy Merlino  
 
Corporate Secretary:  
Dennis Trayes  
 
Board Membership           
Chairperson: Vacant 
Johnny“Bacon”Benischeck  
Jacques Etkowicz 
Rose Ferrante  
Ang Grippo  
Zach Hamada  
Kerry Duke  
Caryn Fischetti 
Silvio Tino 

 
Gas Cap Editor:  
Evan Stone  gascap@ccdv.com 
 
Public Relations: 
Dennis Levitt & Rose Ferrante 
 
Website:           
Tom Weigand webmaster@ccdv.com 
 

Committees: 
Activity Chairperson: 
Vacant 
 
Cavalcade Chairpersons for 2024:  
Candy Merlino & Tom Weigand  
 
Club Store Chairperson: 
Frank Kitchen 
 
Cruise Night Chairpersons: 
Candy & Chris Merlino 
 
Nametag Chairperson: 
Candy Merlino 
 
National Corvette Museum 
Ambassador: 
Jack DeLong 
 
Technical Chairperson 
Joe Parente 
  

CCDV BOARD & COMMITTEES 

mailto:gascap@ccdv.com
mailto:webmaster@ccdv.com


6 | G a s  C a p  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2024 CCDV Wall Calendars are now available for purchase ($12.00 each).  
Calendar measures 18” high x 12” wide, when open. 

 You can buy one at our next General Meeting May 15th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

CCDV 2024 Wall Calendar 
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Volunteers Wanted! 
CCDV Needs members to help the Cavalcade (scheduled for 9-14-24) in the following areas.  
Please consider getting involved. You’ll meet lots of nice people who also love Corvettes. 
 
1) Judges: 

• We need approx. 2-4 more volunteers to be Judges at our Cavalcade in Sept. 
• Training will be provided by experienced members of the Allentown Area Corvette Club 
• Training will begin in a few weeks on May 11th and June 9th. 
• This is not NCRS-level judging, so you don’t need to be an expert 
• Experience with C4, C6, C7, C8 Vettes would be helpful 
• You’ll be judging Non-CCDV Corvettes only 

2) Parking Assistants: 
• We need folks to spend about 1-2 hour shifts to help direct traffic & parking for 

spectators & Corvettes at the show. 
• You get to wear a cool brightly colored vest & carry a red flag 

3) Food Sales: 
• We need folks to help sell food at Cavalcade (Hot dogs, water, pretzels, etc) 
• Volunteer for as long or little as you want 

4) Setup/Breakdown: 
• We need folks to help setup & breakdown tables, chairs, tents, & supplies before & after 

our show 
5) Advertising/Sponsors: 

• It would be a huge help if members could help spread the word about our monthly 
Cruise Nights & our yearly Cavalcade 

• We have flyers & Posters available to distribute 
• If you know of a local business that may want to sponsor our show, please speak up 

6) Auction Items: 
• Please look around for any items that you can donate to our Charity Auction 
• A hundred or so baskets are auctioned each year at our show & the proceeds are 

donated to local charities. 
 

Contact: Candy (cmerlino.ccdv@yahoo.com),  Zach (zhamada@comcast.net), Jeff 
(kauf.jeff@gmail.com),  Tom (webmaster@ccdv.com) 

 
2025 CAVALCADE TAKE THE SURVEY! When should we hold it? 

– Late June or Late September – VOTE NOW 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GZT3LG8  

 
  

Cavalcade 2024 – We need your help! 

mailto:cmerlino.ccdv@yahoo.com
mailto:zhamada@comcast.net
mailto:kauf.jeff@gmail.com
mailto:webmaster@ccdv.com
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GZT3LG8
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It was a dark and stormy night…..NOT! 
 
It was a beautiful sunny Spring day, just perfect for a Cruise Night. Candy & Chris 
Merlino pulled the CCDV Trailer into the back parking lot at The Shops at Valley 
Square, and they – along with Frank Conti - set up shop for the evening. Tim 
Simmons kindly let us use his generator when Merlino’s generator failed. By the 
time I arrived with the soft pretzels and ice, Frank Conti was pumping out tunes 
and Candy was cooking hot dogs. (Kudos to Jeff Kalf who persuaded “Jim’s Pretzels 
in Warminster” to donate 100 free pretzels to CCDV.) A BIG THANK YOU to Candy 
and Chris Merlino and Frank Conti for providing a great outdoor party for all of us 
to enjoy! 
 
Well over 100 beautiful cars cruised in and parked. They were a hungry crowd and 
they ate all of our hot dogs, about 75 soft pretzels, and a dozen slices of tomato 
pie, as well as over 50 beverages. The attendees strolled around to check out the 
beautiful cars and chatted with their friends and the other car owners. Everyone 
enjoyed themselves. 
 
The 3 trophies were awarded to: 
 
Doug Horn’s flawless Black 1965 Chevelle Malibu with a 540 cubic inch motor, a 
stunning red leather interior, a manual trans, and 31’’ race slicks. 
 
A stunning 1954 Ford F-100 Pickup owned by Jim & Donna Fitzgerald, It was painted 
an eye-catching green metallic with a tinge of blue in it. The interior was covered 
in luxurious light tan leather. 
 
A 2024 500 Hp Dark Horse Mustang in Vapor Blue Metallic, it is owned by Bob 
Parsons Jr. Bob chose the 6-speed Tremec manual trans. 
 
John Benischeck 
 
 
 
 
  

CRUISE NIGHT 
SATURDAY APRIL 20, 2024 
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CRUISE NIGHT 
SATURDAY APRIL 20, 2024 
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Join Us for BREAKFAST! 
Sunday, May 12, 2024 

At 9:30 AM  
 

Break Time Family  
Restaurant & Diner 

41 York Road 
Warminster, PA  

Rain or Shine 
 

RSVP by 3 PM on 5/11/24 to 
Johnny Bacon at (215) 208-6620 

OR 
Respond on the CCDV Website’s Forum 

 
A big thank you and a “Tip O’ The Hat” to Kathy Benischeck, who 

recommended this eatery! 
 

Hope to see you there! 
Johnny Bacon! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

CCDV Roving Breakfast 
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Join Us for DINNER! 
Sunday, May 5, 2024 

At 6:00 PM  
 

Panache Woodfire Grill 
602 W. Skippack Pike 
Blue Bell, PA 19422 

 
Rain or Shine 

 
RSVP by 3 PM on 5/3/24 to 

Johnny Bacon at (215) 208-6620 
OR 

Respond on the CCDV Website’s Forum 
A BIG Thank You and a "Tip O' The Hat" to Jeff & Julie Kauf, 

who recommended this Eatery! 
 

Hope to see you there! 
Johnny Bacon! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

CCDV Roving Dinner 
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In April we trekked over to Lansdale for some tasty Italian food. This venue was 
recommended by Bob & Jahn Landis, who dine there frequently. Once Bob & Jahn 
clued me in on the availability of private dining on the second floor, as well as the 
availability of their favorite waitress (Maureen), our reservation was booked for 
6:00pm. Our group of 18 was able to sit together at two tables overlooking the 
atrium. I sat next to Sue Magaruh, who along with Steve just celebrated their 50th 
Wedding Anniversary, and their CCDV 25th year anniversary. To my left was Jeff 
Kauf, who stepped up and is taking over full CCDV Treasurer duties on July 1st. 
 
The conversation and laughter were animated, and loud at times, as everyone 
enjoyed themselves. Maureen – a real sweetheart – did an excellent job of taking 
care of us all. Maureen merits additional kudos for climbing up and down all those 
steps all night to serve us.  The food was tasty, and everyone had a blast! The 
portions are large, so most of us took enough food home for our next evening meal.  
 
The eighteen attending CCDVers were: 
Bob & Jahn Landis….and…. Candy & Chris Merlino 
Jeff & Julie Kauf….and Paul McMullin & Barbara Blenheim 
Kevin & Annamarie Allen….and….Chris &Jeff Biscardi 
Denny & Eileen Matlack….and….Steve & Sue Magaruh   
Johnny (Bacon) & Kathy Benischeck 
 
On SUNDAY, May 5th we’ll dine at Panache Woodfire Grill in Blue Bell at 6:00pm. I 
hope to see you there. 
 
Johnny Bacon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

CCDV Roving Dinner 
Giuseppe’s Saturday April 6, 2024 
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CCDV Roving Dinner 
Giuseppe’s Saturday April 6, 2024 
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CAVALCADE CHARITY AUCTION 2024 
We are now accepting donations for our upcoming  
Charity Auction Event on September 14th.  
 
If you have new, unopened, unused items that we can put into our auction and 
would like to donate them we could sure use it/them!  
 
Think of it as Spring cleaning or practice for downsizing 
If you have a business and can donate a service or gift card, that's great, too!  
 
Vendors are very generous to our Charity Auction every year and we appreciate 
everyone's help to make this year's event successful. 
 
List of some ideas to get you thinking. 
Bottles of wine/ other alcohol and/or glasses or other stuff to go with 
Memorabilia /apparel (signed or unsigned) - sports or car related 
Models of cars / die cast models (either corvette or not) 
Tickets to sporting or concert events  
Car care supplies/ car cleaning supplies  
Restaurant Gift card/certificates -for either specific services or $ amounts 
Designer handbags / wallets / tote bags 
Pet store gift cards / toys & treats for pets  
Tools or tool sets 
Tailgate party themed basket 
BBQ themed basket 
Adult coloring books and supplies basket 
Large wicker/plastic baskets or trays – to group items in – always on the lookout 
for these  
 
Bring collected items to the Club meetings or Cruise Nights to give to Candy 
Merlino no later than the August 21st meeting call/text Candy at 215-779-9454 or 
email @ cmerlino.ccdv@yahoo.com if you have any questions. 
 
Let's make this year even better than last year! 

CCDV CALVACADE CHARITY AUCTION 2024 

mailto:cmerlino.ccdv@yahoo.com
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Thanks in advance - Candy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

CCDV CALVACADE CHARITY AUCTION 2024 
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HAPPY MAY BIRTHDAYS! 

First name Last name Date
Richard Oldham 1
Robert Kostaras 2
Paul Stephens 2
Charles Carr 4
Art Gallagher 4
Elizabeth Hohwieler 5
Elaine Christian 5
Richard Shanfeld 6
Bill Nichols III 7
Rich Rogers 9
Shari Pfrommer 10
Dave Cericola 14
Sharon Clipner 14
Robert P. Dalton 15
Alan Micklin 16
Hal Walsh 18
Sivlio Tino 19
Glenn Hanna 21
Leroy G. Blimegger 22
Ronald Grippo 22
Steve Watts 23
Ron Gaffin 24
Louise Woods 29
Fran Hunsicker 29
Ken Woods 31
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My Corvette Story is dedicated to the personal stories of our members.  If you have a story to share, 
please submit it to the Gas Cap email address at gascap@ccdv.com.  I am always looking for content and 

welcome all suggestions. 
 
My love for corvettes started as a boy. I was about 10 when I was struck by the 
“vette bug”. My father was the principal at the local vocational technical high 
school and had become friendly with the auto mechanics teacher, Dominic 
Leonetti.  Dom was a retired army veteran and lived the bachelor life in Point 
Pleasant New Jersey.  Dom owned a ’55 Chevy street rod and a 1958 C2. It was 
white with a red interior and every time we would visit him, I would drool over the 
vette and ask to go for a ride.  
 
Fast forward many, many years and around my 48th birthday, I started to finally 
casually “car shop” for a corvette.  While I loved Dom’s C2, my true love was the C3 
body style. To me it was just an iconic sports car and the lines just screamed “fast”!  
My wife Lisa was supportive of my passion and so was my son, Andrew. I would 
take Andrew on test drives as I “kicked the tires” on many C3s in all states of as-is 
condition from project cars to respectable drivers. I knew I didn’t want a project 
car and Lisa and I agreed on a budget. By this point my son was deep into the 
process, so much so that he was shopping for cars during his high school graphics 
class instead of doing his work!   
 
One day, while in class, Andrew sends me a Craigslist ad for a 1974, four speed, 
Dark Metallic Brown C3. The car was in Telford PA and was owned by a young man 
who was expecting his first child and needed money to put an addition on his 
house. His need was my good fortune, and the deal was struck! At 49 I finally owned 
my first vette! As part of the sale, I had the car inspected by Sean from the Vette 
Shop. At the time I lived just minutes away from his shop in Northampton. Sean 
told me about CCDV and so I joined in 2013. I’ve met a lot of great friends along the 
way. 
 
Eleven years later I am in my third corvette, a 1 of 1, 2023 3LT, HTC in Hypersonic 
Gray. While I miss the ’74 C3 and the ’16 C7, I am loving every minute in the C8! 
 
Evan :) 
 
 
  

MY CORVETTE STORY – Evan Stone 

mailto:gascap@ccdv.com
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MY CORVETTE STORY –Evan Stone  
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NEWSWORTHY 
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NEWSWORTHY 



21 | G a s  C a p  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BUCKS    ARTS and BARKS    PET & FAMILY  FEST 
CCDV has volunteered to provide Corvettes to be displayed at this fun family 
festival, which will be held June 2, 2024, from 11 – 3 P.M.  
The event will be held at the Warminster Community Park on Bristol Road, which 
is a huge venue. Amanda Gershanick, who is running this event (in its 5th year) told 
me that she expects around one thousand attendees. 
In addition to all the fun activities listed on the flyer, there will be various Animal 
Rescue Organizations & Adoptable Dogs & Cats at the Festival. They will be taking 
applications from people who 
are interested in adopting 
Rescue Dogs & Cats. 
Proceeds from the Festival will 
benefit The Ben Wilson Senior 
Center in Warminster. I will be 
calling Amanda on May 6th to let 
her know how many spaces to 
reserve for our display. 
Hopefully, we can get about a 
dozen Corvettes to be displayed. 
We have 4 cars signed up so far. 
If you are willing to join in the 
fun, please contact me asap, but 
certainly by May 5th. My cell 
number is 215-208-6620, and 
you can also sign up on CCDV’s 
“FORUM”, which is on our 
website. Thank You, in advance, 
for your interest. 
 
John (Johnny Bacon) Benischeck 
 
 
 

NEWSWORTHY 
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NEWSWORTHY 
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 https://www.corvettechassisconcepts.com/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Beginning January 2023, the “The Vette Shop” officially purchased “Corvette Chassis Concepts” 
from Ray Leicht. Sean Farrell is the 30-year owner of The Vette Shop, a 20,000 sq ft restoration 
and service facility where projects are completed ranging from original restorations to custom 
resto-mod builds. Over the last 10 years the shop had seen a large shift from "nut and bolt, 
numbers matching" restorations to the resto-mod builds. The Vette Shop was feeling the effects 
of the covid supply chain issues. They could not provide their customers with chassis from the 
big aftermarket frame companies due to extreme delivery lead times. Our solution was to start 
building our own chassis to supply The Vette Shop and our future customers with quality 
performance chassis. 
  
Chassis Concepts is now operating out of a 4,000 sq ft building at The Vette Shop where 
production of the chassis are being controlled start to finish. We offer a variety of builds including 
building your chassis from scratch, assembling the drivetrain, body/paint work, and provide you 
with a running and driving resto-mod corvette of your dreams. For those customers who would 
prefer to build their own resto-mod with one of our chassis we have the resources to provide you 
with a great product and the support to help you through the process. 
 
Our main goal is customer support and building a quality product. For this business, it’s 
imperative to have an example of each model offered at the shop. So, we did just that.  With the 
help of our lead fabricator, Rob Wood, we have test fit, changed, and perfected the fit of a C1, 
C2, and C3 Corvette body on our frames. As Chassis Concepts moves forward, we are working 
with another large local company and their state-of-the-art equipment to 3D scan and blueprint 
all of our products. Our frames will no longer be set by tape measure and squares alone. We have 
the capability to create and re-create exact specifications down to the .001 of an inch. This will 
provide a quicker turn around time and near eliminate any human error. We are looking forward 
to working with you and we are excited for this pivotal moment for us in 
the corvette industry. 

NEWSWORTHY 

https://www.corvettechassisconcepts.com/
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FREE STATE CORVETTE CLUB 

We are excited to announce Corvette Weekend in Ocean City, MD will be back November 8th and 9th, 
2024. 
 
While it hurt our club and all the participants not to hold the Ocean City event in 2023, the real hurt was 
felt by the charities we support each year. Those charities count on the money raised by this event as a 
major means of fundraising each year through the Free State Corvette Club Foundation which is a 501c3 
non-profit organization. 
 
The Free State Corvette Club of MD has hosted this event (with 100% volunteers) for 35 years and has 
generated close to $1 million dollars for Maryland based 501c3 charities which primarily benefit children 
and veterans.  100% of the funds we raise each year go to organizations such as Spina Bifida of Maryland 
to help buy wheelchairs and Heroes on the Water to buy kayaks used to help in the rehabilitation of 
wounded veterans. Bennett Blazers children’s basketball team counts on our donation to help with 
wheelchair sports and Gilchrist Kids pediatric hospice program uses the funds donated to help families 
during what is surely the most difficult situations we can imagine. 
 
To make up for the funds usually raised during Ocean City Weekend we are sponsoring a raffle for a new 
2024 C-8 Corvette Stingray, INCLUDING THE REQUIRED FEDERAL WITHHOLDING TAX**. Tickets are only 
$100 each with 1,500 tickets available.  The winning ticket will be drawn live at the event in Ocean City on 
November 9th, 2024 at 2:00 pm.  Winner does not need to be present to win. 
 
Please consider purchasing a raffle ticket to help us in our efforts to continue to support worthy 
charities.  We are unable to accept credit card or cash payments. 
Full details can be found at https://freestatecorvetteclubgiveaway.org. 
When purchasing raffle tickets please make check payable to: 
  
Free State Corvette Club Foundation   
P O Box 332 
Finksburg, MD  21048 
If you have any questions please contact Ira Katz at info@freestatecorvetteclubgiveaway.org 
  
If you are planning to join us this year for Corvette Weekend in Ocean City the website should be 
available to register by June 1st.   Hope to see you there. 
Theme this year is Back to the Boards! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSWORTHY 

https://freestatecorvetteclubgiveaway.org/
mailto:info@freestatecorvetteclubgiveaway.org
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JOEL’S JOLLIES 

Appears with permission from Corvette Blogger 
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The next page is a flyer that all club members can print & provide to non-club members. 
 

Please consider yourselves as “Goodwill Ambassadors” that invite 
other Corvette Lovers to join our club. 
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Please Consider Joining Us! 

Corvette Club of Delaware Valley (CCDV) 
 

We participate in a wide variety of Fun-Filled Activities: 

Breakfasts, Car shows, Charitable Events, Monthly 
Membership Meetings, Monthly Cruise Nights, NCM 
Events, Parades, Picnics, Dinners, Tours, Trips & more… 

Established in 1958, we’ve donated over $600,000 to 
dozens of local charities. 

With over 255+ members, you’re bound to have a great 
time while making new friends who share your Corvette 
passion. 

If you have any questions, please contact us. 

Website: www.ccdv.com 

Email: info@ccdv.com 

Phone: (215) 938-7722 

Mail: CCDV Box 397, Willow Grove, PA 19090 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.ccdv.com/
mailto:info@ccdv.com
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FOR SALE  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

CLASSIFIEDS CLASSIFIEDS – FOR SALE 
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FOR SALE: 
C8 All Season Tires and wheels. Complete with TPMS Sensors. 
500 miles on the tires. 
Asking $1,800 for the set. 
Reach out to Jacques Etkowicz 
(267) 625-4553 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

CLASSIFIEDS – FOR SALE 
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#1 - Wanted  - no longer wanted trophies - to be repurposed for Cruise Nights and 
special Cavalcade awards. Bring them to the monthly meeting or arrange for 
dropoff/pickup. 
 
#2 - Wanted  - Fabric, zippers, batting and sewing notions in good conditions. 
Calling sewers/quilters/crafters - to go through your stash and pass along items 
you no longer have/plan to use - for projects like zippered pencil cases, 
backpacks, and tote bags, as well as softies (think small stuffed animals) - to be 
donated for Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes. 
 
Contact Candy Merlino @ either cmerlino.ccdv@yahoo.com or 215-779-9454 if 
you have any questions/items to donate. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

CLASSIFIEDS – WANTED 

mailto:cmerlino.ccdv@yahoo.com
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GOLD SPONSORS  
https://www.thevetteshop.com/    https://dempstersqualitycarcare.com/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
https://www.menardpremiumdetailing.com/ https://www.cavitybusters.com/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

THANK YOU TO OUR 2024 CAVALCADE SPONSORS!!! 

https://www.thevetteshop.com/
https://www.menardpremiumdetailing.com/
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SILVER SPONSORS 
https://www.nickspizzeria.net/    www.samsitalianmarket.net 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
https://www.greenacreslive.com/   https://bovafoods.com/  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

THANK YOU TO OUR 2024 CAVALCADE SPONSORS!!! 

https://www.nickspizzeria.net/
http://www.samsitalianmarket.net/
https://www.greenacreslive.com/
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BRONZE SPONSORS 
https://www.corropolesebakery.com/ 
 
 
 
 
Corropolese Italian Bakery & Deli  
2014 Old Arch Rd 
Norristown Pennsylvania 19401 
 
 
 
https://johnbrothersauto.com/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

THANK YOU TO OUR 2024 CAVALCADE SPONSORS!!! 

https://www.corropolesebakery.com/
https://johnbrothersauto.com/
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Thank you to all our current Sponsor’s, we appreciate your support.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention CCDV members 
Do you or a family member have a business that you’d like to promote? We can 

list that business on our club’s website & newsletter. Send an email with a 
business card or website address to: webmaster@ccdv.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1750 The Fairway The Peterson Family 
Jenkintown, PA 19046 Serving the area for over 85 years 
www.brynerchevrolet.com 

1-800-235-2860, prompt 3 or 215-887-7120, direct 
 

SPONSOR’S BENEFITS FOR CCDV MEMBERS 

10% over dealer cost for GM parts pricing for CCDV members (with CCDV 
membership card and with proper ID and owner’s card showing the owner 
of the vehicle is a CCDV member). 

 
5% discounted Part/Service Pricing, in-shop, and labor for General Motors 
repairs from regular retail. 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS!!! THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS!!! 

mailto:webmaster@ccdv.com
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THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS!!! 
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www.autoaccessoriesgarage.com  

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS!!! 
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Click on the links below to join us: 
 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/3494683937274072/ 
and on Twitter: https://twitter.com/ccdvpa 

Keep up to date on upcoming activities and events! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Look for CCDV on Social Media 

The Gas Cap is published monthly by the Corvette Club of Delaware Valley (“CCDV”). 
©2014 Corvette Club of Delaware Valley. No portions of this publication may be 

reprinted or used for commercial use without express written consent and prior 
permission of CCDV. 

 
Publication of advertisements in the Gas Cap, on https://www.ccdv.com/and/or on 

CCDV’s Facebook page does not constitute endorsement, approval, recommendation, 
ratification or other affirmation of any advertised product or service. We thank all readers 
patronizing our advertisers, and we strongly urge them to conduct their own independent 

and thorough investigation prior to purchasing and/or recommending any advertised 
product or service. CCDV reserves the right to refuse advertising. 

 
Information published in the Gas Cap, on www.ccdv.com and/or on CCDV’s Facebook 

page is general in nature, is the opinion of the individual author/contributor/poster, and is 
not a substitute for professional advice including, but not limited to, automotive, technic 
al or repair advice. CCDV makes no claims, promises, or guarantees about the accuracy or 
completeness of such information, which may be altered at any time without notice. All 
information is provided "as is," CCDV disclaims any responsibility associated with such 

information, and visitors use the content solely at their own risk. In no event shall CCDV 
be liable to any third - party for damages related to using or not using its content whether 

claims are advanced on contract, tort or other legal theories. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/3494683937274072/
https://twitter.com/ccdvpa
https://www.ccdv.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/3494683937274072/
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